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From: Khara, M S. - DPW

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 12:26 PM

To: Robertson, Ellen F. - Council Member; Stokes, Kiya A. - City Council Liaison

Cc: Buturla, John - Deputy Chief; Bridewell, Travis A. - DPW; Sawyer, Michael B. - DPW
Subject: FW: proposal

Attachments: 4th St - Canal Stpdf.pdf

Please see attached TED recommended sign and marking improvements to Mr. Steeber and his response back. This is in
relation to the Res #2016-R056 to request traffic study for 4™ St one block directional conversion (one way to two way)
and is on the LU agenda this afternoon. We believe citizen concerns are/will be addressed and this paper can be
withdrawn (DPW opposes the paper).

Thanks.

From: don steeber [mailto:dsteeber@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 7:54 AM

To: Bridewell, Travis A. - DPW

Subject: proposal

First of all, thank you for your prompt attention to our concerns. Thank you also for your ideas on the matter. | think that
your thoughts will certainly help the matter, so let’s try the additional signs and street markings. Again, thank you. Don
Steeber, The Richmond Ballet



